
ST. GREGORY THE GREAT CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
SUMMER 2022 

READING AND MATH ENRICHMENT 

Students Entering Pre -K4 August 2022

Dear St. Gregory Parents, 

Happy summer! While you are enjoying your summer, please encourage your child to read as much as possible. 
Reading is one of the most important skills which can impact your child’s academic success and confidence! 

The following pages have information regarding the math and reading activities our pre-k4 teachers would like your 
child to complete during the summer. Please send the completed activities with your child on the second day of school. 



Our teachers strive to create a healthy social and emotional environment to 

build independent learners and thinkers in their classrooms. To ensure a 

positive and successful Pre-Kindergarten year all children should be able to 

complete the following skills before the start of school. 

Self Help Skills 

Students should be able to… 

1. Zip and unzip backpack

2. Fasten Velcro shoes

3. Open and close lunchbox

4. Verbally state first and last name

5. Verbally express bathroom needs

6. Demonstrate healthy bathroom habits

Social Skills 

Students should be able to… 

1. Demonstrate sharing

2. Take turns

3. Play with peers

4. Follow simple rules

Pre-Kindergarten Summer Reading 

• Read the book A Kissing Hand by Audrey Penn with your child.

• Complete the activity with your child and have it read to turn in to your

teachers on the second day of school.

• In addition to this book please read with your child as much as possible.




